Southwest Trampoline & Tumbling Association
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION PROCESS

E-MAIL: usagstta@gmail.com

NARD CAZZELL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
Criteria: Possess leadership abilities, good work ethics in and out of the gym, and maintain high
academic standards.

BILL AND SHIRLEY ARNWINE SCHOLARSHIP
Criteria: High standard of work ethics, pursuit of excellence, desire to learn, integrity, and a great
love for the sport of tumbling and trampoline.

LOVE OF THE SPORT SCHOLARSHIP
Criteria: Possess leadership abilities, good work ethics, and qualities that exemplify the attitude of a
member who truly loves the sport.

HEART OF A CHAMPION SCHOLARSHIP
Criteria: Possess the qualities that allowed the athlete to overcome their adversities, while continuing
to participate in the sport of trampoline and tumbling.

STTA is pleased to offer the above 4 scholarships to those members pursuing higher education while
actively serving as a member of USAG & STTA. The applicant must:

1. Be currently active as a member of both USAG & STTA and maintaining high academic
standards in school.

2. Be a high school senior with plans to attend a college or university in the fall; OR a student
currently attending a college or university.

3. Be a current athlete who has competed in STTA events for the 2 most recent years; OR a
current coach or judge for an STTA club who previously competed as an athlete in STTA for 3
or more years.

4. Fill out an application and write an essay based on the following topic:

“Explain your passion for the sport of Trampoline and Tumbling and how it has
influenced your life and goals for the future. Include any information that is relevant to
the criteria of the scholarships that are available.”

The application is only appropriate for the current year. All scholarship money must be used within 12
months of being awarded or is subject to forfeit. All Scholarship money will be mailed directly to the
college/university once proof of enrollment has been provided along with details on how to submit
the awarded funds. The application must be emailed to usagstta@gmail.com on or before the
deadline of the current competition year. Any incomplete applications will not be considered. ALL
APPLICATIONS MUST BE TYPED. Handwritten applications will not be accepted.



